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All departments that making use of SWISSRoute Total Messaging 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Dear SWISSRoute Clients, 
 

Due to critical security vulnerabilities, we must upgrade the web application firewalls. 
The migration is planned to take place on the following days. 
 

Test environment – This upgrade took place on Monday, September 4th, 2023, and 
was completed successfully. 

Production environment – Saturday, September 16th, 2023, after 6.00 pm CET 

 

This migration will affect the following applications: 

• SWISSRoute Total Messaging / SWISSRoute Total Screening 

• Netguardian 

 

Some short interruptions will be noticed during this migration. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Best regards, 

 


